
	
	

Invitation	to	a		
COMMUNITY	CONSULTATION	

Relating	to	a	planning	proposal	for	land	at	Weirs	Drove,	Burwell.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	

Tuesday	5th	December	2017	
	

Drop	in	any	time	between	2pm	&	7pm	
	

	 Mandeville	Hall,	Burwell,	CB25	0AR	

	



	
	
	
	
Aura	 Power,	 a	 renewable	 energy	 developer,	 is	
looking	to	develop	a	battery-based	energy	storage	
system	(BESS)	on	land	at	Weirs	Drove,	Burwell.	
	
The	proposed	facility	would:	
• Provide	 critical	 services	 to	 National	 Grid	 to	

ensure	 smooth	 operation	 of	 the	 UK’s	
electricity	network	

• Facilitate	 the	 addition	 of	 intermittent	
generation	from	renewable	sources	

• Be	charged	with	electricity	from	the	grid		
• Not	 involve	 burning	 fossil	 fuels	 or	 running	

mechanical	generators	
	
As	 you	 live	 within	 the	 vicinity	 of	 the	 proposed	
project,	 we	 would	 like	 to	 invite	 you	 to	 a	
community	 consultation	 event	 that	 we	 are	
hosting.	This	event	will	give	you	an	opportunity	to	
find	out	more	about	this	proposed	project	and	ask	
any	questions	you	might	have.	
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